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North Druid Hills Road Lane Closures Begin Aug. 5  
Water main installation from Knob Hill Drive to Woodbridge Way 

 
DECATUR, Ga. – Two lanes of North Druid Hills Road will be closed between Woodbridge 
Way and Knob Hill Drive from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m., starting Monday, Aug. 5, through Friday, 
Aug. 9, to install a new water main.  

 

 
 
The repairs are part of the DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management’s (DWM) 
water main installation project.  

 
Lane closure signs will be placed in the area to advise motorists of traffic restrictions. Motorists 
and businesses should expect delays and plan for extra commuting time 
 
For more information, visit www.dekalbwatershed.com, or call the DWM Project Information Line 

at 1-800-986-1108.  
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